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Dear Parents and Guardians,
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL — SCHOOL UPDATES FOR TERM 2

Over recent weeks it has been very pleasing to have students back on campus as we feel like a school once
mare.

Our Year 11 mock examinations have recently concluded and our examination group is planning carefully as
we make final preparations for the IGCSE examinations this year. As protocols change, and risks reduce and
become ever more manageable, and without being overly positive, we hope to remain on campus for an
extended period. We remain diligent and follow the guidelines to reduce the risk of infection as far as possible.

Please find a brief reminder of our upcoming term break, with our last day before Chinese New Year on Friday
28th of January 2022

Dates for your Diary

e Chinese New Year break 31st January -3rd February
e School reopens 4th February

e Parent teacher Conferences 24th & 25th March

e LastDayof Term 2 25th March

e Easter break 28th March - 8th April

e School Reopens for Term 3 11th April

Chinese New Year

Allow me to wish you a Happy Chinese New Year as we move into
the Year of the Tiger following the conclusion of the year of the Ox,
the tiger typically signifies strength and bravery. For those who
were born in the years of the Tiger, they are said to be vigorous
and ambitious, daring and courageous, enthusiastic and generous,
self-confident with a sense of justice and a commitment to help
others for the greater good. Qualities for us all to live up to.

Alongside the traditional red, the lucky colours to consider for this
year, (derived from the four elements of Feng Shui — wood
(primary element of the tiger), water (element of the year 2022),
fire, earth and the Yang polarity) are:-

navilas Z ~eorocwm Carulean blue, fiery red, mint green and imperial yellow.

For our students (and of course our staff) on Friday the 28th of January 2022, traditional Chinese
costumes will be the order of the day, those without traditional costumes are encouraged to wear red!

| trust everyone will remain safe and well during these celebrations.

Kind regards,
JOHN P. BIRCH
Principal
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